
	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Us	

Healthwatch Leeds is here to help local people get the best out of 
their local health and care services by bringing their voice to those 
who plan and deliver services in Leeds. 

 



	

Summary 

Why we did it 

Healthwatch Leeds was asked to work with other Yorkshire & 
Humber Healthwatch organisations to produce a poster and survey 
to look into orthodontic services and help feed into the NHS England 
(NHSE) orthodontic service review. 117 people across the region  
gave their opinions on the services.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction 

Healthwatch Leeds created the survey with NHSE and shared it with 
the Healthwatch organisations that took part. The poster and survey 
link was sent out to orthodontic service providers across the Yorkshire 
& Humber area. The local Healthwatch organisations then followed up 
the emails to providers with a call to make sure they had received the 
information and find out if they were taking part. 

 

Key Findings 

In the areas that agreed to take part there did seem to be a very high 
percentage of people happy with the treatment they had received, 
over 95% (See Q4). There is a mixed result as to what matters most to 
people using the service, with the slight majority saying that the 
outcome of the treatment was most important (See Q2). 



	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Steps 	

The information from this report will be shared with NHS England and 
used as part of their orthodontics service review. It will also be shared 
with the Care Quality Commission (CQC), Healthwatch England and the 
Healthwatch Organisations that took part. 
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Appendices 

Questionnaire 

 

 



	

 
 


